CL_iP_{board}

Colorado Libertarian Party 2186 S. Holly St., #207B Denver, CO 80222 753-6789

May, 1985

AND THE WINNER IS

Yes, we have a new name. The Colorado Libertarian Newsletter is now known as the CLiPboard. Thank you, Sally Mason, for the winning entry. Sally will receive a copy of David Bergland's "Libertarianism in One Lesson" for the creative suggestion.

COLORADO LIBERTARIAN CALENDAR . . .

lst and 3rd Wednesday of each month--PLEASE LEND YOUR EAR at our bank of phones at Foremost Realy, 3315 W. 72nd Ave., 6:00-8:30PM. Your help on these WORKNIGHTS will assist us in calling for members and new contacts necessary to keep the Party healthy.

2nd Wednesday of each month--Cocktail party at the home of Bob & Betty Hurt, 1456 Fillmore, Denver, 7:30-10:00PM. Relaxed but stimulating dialogue, cash bar. Call Bob or Betty, 329-3218, for more info. on this informal gathering.

3rd Tuesday of each month--Boulder County Libertarian Assoc., 1913 Broadway, Boulder, 7:30PM. For info, call Jerry Van Sickle, 442-0514 or 443-5578.

4th Wednesday of each month--Everyone is encouraged to attend the monthly Board of Directors meeting. NEW LOCATION for meetings is: Libertarian Party Office, 2186 S. Holly, #207B, 7:30PM. For info call Penn Pfiffner, 427-4357.

SAVE WEDNESDAYS FOR LIBERTY!!!!!

TRIVIA PURSUIT QUESTION OF THE MONTH. . . .

Name the 5 new members of the Board of Directors for the Colorado Libertarian Party. Gotcha???? Let us present:

Penn Pfiffner - Party Chair Keane Richardson - Finance Kate Barriteau - Campaign Doug Anderson - Membership Brenda Nilson - Communications

These new members were elected to the Board on the final day of the recent Colo. Libertarian Party Convention on May 5th. Inauguration activities immediately began in the Holiday Inn bar across the hall. A few newly-elected members were observed "crying in their beer" later on in the afternoon. Come meet and speak with this new group of competent, motivated, brilliant and somewhat naive members at their first Board meeting on May 22nd.

HAVE YOU VOTED? ? ?

Have you sent in your dollar-votes for the next governor of Colorado? We do not want to curtail our campaign efforts for 1986 realizing that the true testing ground for freedom takes place at the polls. We urge you to mail in your dollar-votes to the CLP office. For further info, see Penn Pfiffner's letter in the Spring issue of "Colorado Liberty."

NEED TO WORK ON YOUR TAN?

The CLP will have a food booth (#726) at the People's Fair on May 18 & 19. Call George Wetzel, 457-8051, and make \$\$\$ for liberty. Nachos anyone???

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE PFIFFNER'S - Grant Nathaniel was born May8th, weighing 8lbs. 6oz.



The-Libertanian Party

2186 S. HOLLY ST., #207B DENVER, COLORADO 80222 NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION U. S. POSTAGE PAID Denver, CO Permit No. 675